
From: "McCourt,Tim" <Tmccourt@marionso.com> 

Date: February 8, 2022 at 5:32:36 PM EST 

To: gail@floridaactioncommittee.org 

Cc: "Holland, Jerry" <jholland@marionso.com>, "Douglas, Robert (Chief)" <rdouglas@marionso.com>, 

"Bowlin, James" <jbowlin@marionso.com>, "Mongeluzzo, Mike" <mmongeluzzo@marionso.com> 

Subject: RE: Hurricane Shelter for Registered Sex Offenders 

  

Please see the attached correspondence in response to your letter to Emergency Management 
Director Bowlin regarding our sheltering practices for sex offenders and sex predators. 
  
Thank you. 
  
  
Timothy T. McCourt 
General Counsel 
Marion County Sheriff’s Office 

Florida Bar No. 44604 

PO Box 1987 

Ocala, FL 34478-1987 

Tel. (352) 369-6758 

 


